Lee County School District
1280 College View Drive
Tupelo, Mississippi 38804
662-841-9144

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Lee County School District will accept RFPs until 11:00 A.M., Friday, December 8,
2017 for the purchase of Internet Services and WAN Circuit Services for the district.
Copies of the RFP specifications for each of the two separate RFPs can be acquired as
follows:

1) Picked up at the school district office at 1280 College View Drive, Tupelo,
Mississippi

2) Requested by phone at 662-680-6030

3) Requested by fax at 662-680-6030

4) Acquired from the Internet at: https://goo.gl/n5wbTi

RFPs will be opened at 11:30 A.M., Friday, December 8, 2017 in the conference room of
the Lee County School District Administration Office at 1280 College View Drive, Tupelo,
Mississippi. RFPs must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows:

“RFP - LCSD - 2018 - Internet” for the Internet Service RFP
“RFP - LCSD - 2018 - WAN" for the WAN Service RFP

Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.

The Lee County School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or
all RFPs and to waive any informalities.
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